HIGHLAND REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
STUDY SESSION MINUTES
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 2879, 2023

Members of the Highland Redevelopment Commission (RC Commission) met in person at Town
Hall on Tuesday, November 28%, 2023.

The Study session was called to order at 6:30 pm by President Sean Conley.

Present: Commissioners Sean Conley, Alex Robertson, George Georgeff and Tom Black were
present in person at Town Hall. (Pat Krull was excused)

Additional Officials Present: Maria Becerra, Redevelopment Director; John Reed, Attorney
Also Present: Dan Botich, SEH Chris Gierymski

General Substance and Discussion

1. Web Design proposal. Chris Gierymski introduced himself, he is a Highland Resident for 30
some years. Commissioner Conley asked if does any other websites for the Town now? Chris
said, I do the Parks Dept. He explained he has been doing this type of work for 10 plus years, I
organized my own company, Incorporated.

Discussion on what needs to be posted as far as agendas and minutes, with Attorney Reed and
President Conley. Attorney Reed stated that we are not required to post the Agenda and Minutes,
it is done as a gratuitously. Anyone is welcomed to come to Town Hall and make a request to
review, there is rules. So, don’t be under the misconception that we are required to do this. It is
required to post them on the board and anything that has to be public meeting, is a legal notice in
the paper. If it’s budgetary at least 10 days before the meeting. If it’s a notice of the calling of a
meeting, its 72 hours, prior. But there is not requirement that it be on the internet.

Commissioner Georgeff asked Chris, if that is what he does for the Park Dept, upload the
minutes. Chris said yes, mostly Minutes no Agendas. Commissioner Robertson asked if this is
something that would have to go through him or is it simple enough so we can do it. Chris said,
no its something he would do. President Conley asked what kind of turnaround time for that type
of request? Chris said almost immediately. Director Becerra asked how long has he been doing
the Park Dept., 5 years? Chris said longer than that. The park dept spoke highly of his work. Chris
mentioned other company’s he does this work for. This proposal would just be for the
Redevelopment Commission. This would be a link from the Town Website, like the Park Dept
has. President Conley thanked Chris for attending and they will take this into consideration.

The meeting was adjourned by President Sean Conley at 6:43 pm.




